
Position: Defers to Planning 
The Department of Finance is herein reporting on City Council Bill 25-0022 Zoning – R-8 Zoning 
District – Conditional Use – Maximum Building Height – Variances – 1121 Bayard Street, FOR the 
purpose of granting variances from certain bulk and yard regulations (minimum building height, rear-yard 
setback, and maximum lot coverage) on the property known as 1121 Bayard Street (Block 0767, Lot 
032), as outlined in red on the accompanying plat; and providing for a special effective date. 

Background 
The proposed legislation is a routine zoning change. The Department of Finance has reviewed the change 
and believes it will have no material impact on property tax revenue.   

Conclusion 
For the reasons stated above, the Department of Finance defers to Planning on City Council Bill 25-
0023. 
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